





Dear Graduate and Parents/Guardians:	May 2010

This year's Graduation Ceremony will be held at the Orpheum Theatre on June 20th, 2010 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 

   Only Grad eligible grade 12’s will be permitted to attend.  If it is determined that you are unable to graduate between now and June 15th, your counsellor will contact you. The Orpheum Theatre seats 2700 people and we anticipate as many as 430 graduates participating.  All guests are requested to enter at the Seymour entrance.  Tickets are not necessary and will not be issued but we are suggesting that each graduate only bring 4 people. If you wish more people to come, please contact the office prior to June 15th.

If you have paid your grad fees and ordered your gown, your cap and gown has been reserved for you.  Please remit any outstanding fees to the office immediately. You are to pick your cap and gown up at Centennial School during the times indicated on the reverse of this letter.

All graduates need to be in the theatre by 6:15 p.m. to receive documents and line up for the processional.  The outside theatre doors open at 6:00 p.m., seats to the theatre at 6:30 p.m. and the ceremony begins at 7:00 p.m. sharp.  Graduates are to make their way to the mezzanine level, collect their portfolio from the counsellor and line-up as directed.

The Dogwood Diploma will be mailed to you in September to the last address we have on file.

Centennial School has made arrangements with Lifetouch Photography to photograph each graduate after they cross the stage.   A complimentary photograph will be available in the school office during the month of July. 

***SOME SPECIAL NOTES***

1. Parking 
	 is available in the immediate vicinity of the theatre.  Graduates and guests may consider carpooling or taking the SkyTrain.  There is still a fair bit of construction in the surrounding area, so you may want to plan in advance.

2.	Graduates
	 will check with counsellors in the Upper Mezzanine to secure instructions at 6:15 p.m.
	 will then assemble for Processional (signs will be posted and staff will give direction).
	 will be divided into two large groups at the theatre, then seated as in processional order. 
            
3.	Guests
	 seats available on first come - first served basis and cannot be reserved.  Doors to seating will open at 6:30 p.m.

4.	Photography
 please note that theatre regulations prohibit the prolonged use of any type of movie/TV/video camera in
the building.  Still photography is permitted.
  

Yours truly,

R. Zambrano
Principal
 

